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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    1 February – 31 March 2021 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   ‘South Bridge’ B & Q, Riverside Walk, St James 

   
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: Works will be taking place to desilt ‘South Bridge’ at grid 

reference SP 75183 59985, (B&Q, Riverside Walk, St James).  
    

 
 
 

Proceed with care when navigating 
in this area and take heed of any 
instructions or signage given by the 
contractors on site. 

 
 

 
 

For further information, please contact Paul Wallis, Project Manager, JN 
Bentley Ltd, 01733 715960 or the Environment Agency on 03708 506506 
between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways team in 
the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area.  

Irven Forbes  

Waterways Manager  

11 December 2020 
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